
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the recent advertising content associated with 

[specific advertisement or campaign name]. As a loyal customer and member of the community, 

I find certain elements of this advertisement inappropriate and potentially harmful. 

Specifically, I have noted that [describe the inappropriate content, e.g., offensive imagery, 

misleading information, etc.]. This type of content not only fails to align with community values 

but may also alienate potential customers. 

I urge your organization to reconsider the messaging and imagery used in your advertisements 

and work towards creating content that is respectful and inclusive. It is vital for companies to 

understand the impact of their marketing strategies on their audience. 

Thank you for taking the time to address this concern. I look forward to seeing positive changes 

in your advertising approach. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


